
$20.615 Bond Measure Approved by Center Point-Urbana Voters 

Center Point, IA — The voters of the Center Point-Urbana Community School District (CPU) have 
approved the $20.615 million general obligation bond referendum with approximately 63.4% of the 
vote, marking a significant milestone for the district’s continued growth and development. 

The bond will fund a comprehensive, multi-phase improvement plan aimed at enhancing 
educational facilities and resources across all CPU schools. This investment will address the 
evolving needs of students and staff, ensuring the district remains a strong foundation for future 
generations.

Superintendent John W. Elkin expressed his gratitude for the community’s support:

"On behalf of the Center Point-Urbana Community School District, I am thrilled to announce that our 
community has approved the $20.615 million general obligation bond referendum. I want to extend 
a heartfelt ‘thank you’ to the voters of CPU. You recognized the importance of making these 
improvements and investing in the future of our students and community. Our district has a 
longstanding tradition of supporting our students and schools, and we are deeply grateful for this 
ongoing commitment.

With this decision, we can move forward on a comprehensive, multi-phase improvement plan that 
will address needs across all our schools and create valuable new resources for our students. As 
we embark on this journey, we will keep you updated on our progress and the positive impacts 
these improvements will bring.

Thank you to everyone whose hard work helped make this bond issue a success. I’m proud to be a 
member of both the Stormin' Pointers and this remarkable community."
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